
EXTRA HELP IN CHEMISTRY

INSTRUCTORS

Please feel free to come in for help with our chemistry staff for whatever help you need.  This is
a time for us to figure out where you are having a disconnect.  This means you have worked through 
some concepts on your own and have checked www.molelady.com for some helpful videos.  If you are 
still confused, please come in TODAY!  Don't delay because the topics all connect.

MONDAY – Mr. Cantrell

TUESDAY –  Mrs. Vaughn

WEDNESDAY – Mr. Zvoncheck

THURSDAY – all chem teachers available

FRIDAY – no tutoring

FELLOW STUDENTS AS TUTORS

The National Honor Society and National Science Honor Society will also be providing tutors also. 
Please ask your science teacher or Mrs. Wolodkowicz for a student tutor.

IT IS OK TO ASK FOR HELP

Many of you have not had to ask for help in the past, especially in science.  Chemistry is a rigorous 
course and you may find you get frustrated at times, so it is OK to ask for help!  During the first few 
weeks of school, chemistry help is usually easy to get.  During the last week of the quarter, we general 
find that we are under an avalanche of questions.  You are encouraged to get help immediately upon 
discovering the need rather than waiting until later.  The day before tests or quizzes will not be a time 
to get individual help.  Come before then!
 

http://www.molelady.com/

